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Hoodies are not 

allowed in school 

Please ask any questions you have regarding uniform now, prior to 

buying new uniform for September. Please do be aware that any child 

wearing incorrect uniform will be sent home to correct the items.  

You can speak to your child’s PAL or Mrs Williams, Deputy Headteacher, 

if you have any queries. 
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